
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 8/9/2013 2:23:43 PM
To: mvc@cpuc.ca.gov (mvc@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Energy Efficiency incentive PD?

Melicia -

Would you be willing to meet with PG&E on the EE incentives PD? It’s on the 
calendar for 5Sep, but I’ve heard it’s likely to get held.

Thanks!

yours

sid
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